
 

 A home for learning, laughing, caring & trying 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

Week commencing Monday 1st March 2021 
 

 

Banks Road Infant & Nursery School, 
Banks Road, Toton, Nottingham, NG9 6HE 
www.banksroadschool.co.uk 
office@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk 
governors@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk  
0115 917 9881 

Absence reporting 
If your child is due to be in school but unable to attend 
due to illness, please inform the school office by 
9.30am on 917 9881. 
 
Please remember that if your child has sickness or 
diarrhoea they should not return to school for 48 hours. 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
 

Welcome back to School – Monday 8th March 
We are looking forward to welcoming back all our pupils to school on Monday 8th March – we have missed you! 
World Book Day – Thursday 4th March 
For World Book Day we are asking children to draw, paint or collage a picture of their favourite book and put it up in your front 
window. Perhaps you can go for a walk round Toton and see how many pictures you can see and if anyone likes the same book 
as you; you may even see some new books that you’d like to read. Please send a photograph of your picture to your class 
teacher via class dojo. Each teacher will choose two winners to receive a free book when they return to school. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Well done to the children who were this 
week’s Golden Stars! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Birch 
Chestnut 

Cherry 
Maple 

Oak 
Willow 

Matthew & Kani 
Janvi 
Ruqayya 
Mia 
William & Charlie D 
Olive & Charlie P 

 

“I have been making potions so 
that we can stop coronavirus and 
we can all come back to school 

together.” 
Chloe - Willow 

 
 
 

“I made my own 
treasure map with 

hidden traps.” 
Jasper - Oak 

“I have enjoyed 
drawing and playing 

with Amelia.” 
Rhody - Cherry 

Chestnut and Birch have been looking at 
3D shapes. 

“A cuboid is like a cube that’s been 
stretched.” 

Jack – Chestnut 
 

“I enjoyed playing with the 
sea creatures and the 

zoo.” 
Limonee - Maple 


